
 
  

 
 
 

Sunday 21st April 2024             

Welcome to Beverley Minster. If this is your first time here do introduce yourself to one of the welcomers 
or service leaders – and sign our visitors’ book.  
 

Sunday 21st April 2024 
 
8am   Holy Communion (BCP) 

in the Minster Quire 
 
9.15am @9.15 Service 

at the West End of the Minster  
 
11am  Holy Communion (CW)  

in the Minster Nave 
Readings: Acts 4: 5 - 12; John 10: 11 - 18 

 
4pm  The Crossing  

in the Parish Hall 
 
5.30pm  Choral Evensong  

in the Minster Quire 
 
Around the churches 
9.15am Holy Communion at St Leonard’s, Molescroft 
10.30am  Holy Communion at St Paul’s, Tickton 
6.30pm Evensong at All Saints’, Routh 

Don’t forget: if you Gift Aid your offering by using the yellow envelope (and filling it 
in!) we can get the tax back - £2.50 for every £10 given 

 
Ways To Keep Up With The Minster Online: 
• www.beverleyminster.org.uk for news, service information, sermons and more. Sign up to 

the newsletter too: link on the homepage. 
• Facebook: @BevMin1 for news, updates and livestreams 
• Twitter: @Bev_Minster for news and events 
• Instagram: @beverleyminsterofficial for pictures of what we’re up to 
• YouTube: @BeverleyMinster1 for videos and livestreams 
• Search for Beverley Minster on your podcast app for our weekly sermons 
 
 

Breakfast @ God’s  
After the 8am service, breakfast is 
served in the Parish Hall. Butties, 

toast, coffee and juice available until 
9.30am.  

 

Fourth Sunday  
of  Easter 



 
 This Week at the Minster 

 
Tuesday 23rd April  
9.30am Time Out in the Parish Hall 
10.45am Time Out in the Parish Hall 
3.30pm Youth Group in the Parish Hall 
 
Wednesday 24th April 
11am  Exploring the Minster Tour in the Minster  
1pm  Roof Tour in the Minster 
2pm  Prayer Team Meeting in the Peter Harrison Room 
6.45pm Alpha Course in the Parish Hall 
 
Thursday 25th April  

10am  Holy Communion (CW) in the Minster Quire 
1pm  Funeral in the Minster 
1.30pm Table Tennis in the Parish Hall 
7.30pm Choral Evensong in the Minster Quire  
 
Saturday 27th April 
10am  Vintage and Retro Fair in the Minster  
- 4pm  
 
Sunday 28th  April 
 
8am   Holy Communion (BCP) 
  in the Minster Quire 
 
10.30am Joint Service  

in the Minster Nave 
 
4pm  The Crossing  
  in the Parish Hall 
 
5.30pm  Choral Evensong  

in the Minster Quire 
 
Around the churches 
9.15am Holy Communion at St Leonard's, Molescroft 
10.30am Morning Prayer at St Peter’s, Woodmansey 
 
Parish Centre Opening Times: 
Please note that the Admin Manager will be on holiday for 2 weeks from Friday 26th April and will 
return on Monday 13th May. The office will still be open at the following times: 
 Tuesday 2pm – 4pm 
 Thursday 9am – 12noon 
 
 
 



 
 Church Notices and News 

 

Please note: The Admin Manager will be on holiday for two weeks from Friday 26th April and will 
return on Monday 13th May. The office will still be open at the regular times during the week but 
there will be reduced cover for phone calls at other times. Answer machine messages will still be 
picked up. Notices for the notice sheets covering Sundays 28th April, 5th May and 12th May should 
be sent to minster@beverleyminster.org.uk by Wednesday 24th April at the latest.  
 
Revision of the Electoral Roll 2024: The electoral roll update window ends today TODAY. 
This is an opportunity to remove names that no longer qualify, to update addresses and most 
importantly to enter new names on the Roll. There is a table in the north aisle with slips for 
deletions and address changes. There are forms for new enrolments. Slips and enrolment forms 
should be posted in the yellow box provided. 
 

The Minster bells will not be ringing for the next 6 weeks whilst major restoration work is 
carried out. This is the first major work on the bells since they were installed in 1901, some of the 
original parts have now come to the end of their working life and need to be replaced. The 7th 
bell has been lifted out of position so that the headstock could be removed which means the 
quarter chimes will be missing a note for the next few weeks. The good news is that Great Johns 
strike hammer will be refitted in the next couple of weeks after major restoration work and will 
be striking the hour again. The Friends of Beverley Minster very kindly agreed to fund both of 
these major restoration projects, without their help the PCC would not be able to carry such 
work. If you would like to join the Friends then pick up a membership form from the Minster or 
go to the Minster website and join online. 
 

Mike Robson, Steeple Keeper. 
 
At Beverley Minster and the Daughter Churches, Who Are Our External Partners? 
We have 12 key partners – Beverley Schools Christian Trust, The Richardson’s (Esther Project), 
CMS, Jacob’s Well, Christian Service Unit – India, Christ Church Norris Green, Compassion UK, 
The Church Army, The Bible Society, Open Doors, St Joseph’s Hospital and Hope into Action. 
During the month of April, please pray for Open Doors: For the Asylum seekers who seek a 
friendly welcome, food, clothing and signposting for legal and other advice. For the Trustees and 
the management team as they run and plan for the future of the project. For the volunteers, the 
legal, red cross and housing advice services, that they may be understanding and sensitive to 
people’s needs. Give thanks for the donations of food, clothing, money and other support from 
the Minster and other individuals and organisations, and that the needs will continue to be met. 
 

Eco-Church Tip of the Month: Fit more active travel into your day and daily routine. 
Reevaluate your journeys: explore walking or cycling options, or modify your route to include 
some form of active travel, i.e. disembark a stop early and complete the remaining part of your 
journey on foot, indulge in a leisurely stroll, or opt for a bike ride along a cyclist-friendly route. 
Consider connecting with your local Ramblers or cycling group for shared experiences. Use the 
extra steps or the changed travel arrangements as a prompt to pray for God’s creation, nature’s 
preservation and the reduction in fossil fuel usage. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 Church Events  

 
Lunchtime concerts: There will be no Lunchtime Concert this week, 26th April. 
The next Lunchtime Concert will be on 3rd May at 12.30pm.  
 
Vintage and Retro Fair: Saturday 27th April, 10am – 4pm in the Minster. Entry £3, accompanied 
children (under 12) free.  
 
Taizé Service: The next Taizé service will be on Monday 29th April at 7pm in the Minster Quire. 
We do hope that you will be able to join us. Hot chocolate will be served in the North Transept 
after the service.  
 
History of the Church of England: Ever wondered how England became a Christian country? 
What exactly was the Reformation? Unsure whether Anglicans are Catholic or Protestant? And 
why do Bishops sit on a Bench? If you’ve ever been puzzled by such questions, or simply wanted to 
know more about how our church came to be the way it is, then our very own Canon Peter 
Wadsworth is at hand to help! Peter will be giving a series of 5 lectures on the History of the 
Church of England, on Tuesdays at 7.30pm running from 30th April – 28th May inclusive in the Peter 
Harrison Room. Like the BBC itself, Peter will inform, educate and entertain, and the Minster will 
be better for it. Anyone can come along, but it would help in preparing the venue if you can let the 
Vicar know if you are interested – vicar@beverleyminster.org.uk.  
 
Deanery Gathering to share current ideas, initiatives and best practice on connecting with 
Children, Youth and Families on 1st May at St Michael’s Centre, Cherry Burton 7.45pm. This 
gathering will involve short presentations and opportunities for Q&A regarding current deanery 
Children, Youth and Family initiatives, including: Engagement with Schools, Open the Book, Bubble 
Church, the work of Beverley Schools Christian Trust, and Tribe - the new Deanery Youth 
Gathering. The evening will be of interest to all those involved in, or interested in being involved in 
working with Children, Youth and Families. As part of the evening, we will pray together for the 
ongoing work in this area. 
 
Friendship Group: The next meeting will take place on Wednesday 8th May in the Peter 
Harrison Room from 2pm – 4pm. We will continue to look at LABYRINTHS and creating our 
own if wished. Do come along and bring a friend. Erica Burt, 01482 874872.  
 
Mendelssohn’s ‘Elijah’: East Riding County Choir, Saturday 11th May at 7.30pm.  
Tickets £20 (Front Nave) and £12 (Rear Nave).  For more information visit 
www.eastridingcountychoir.org.  
 
The Art of Stitch: An Exhibition of Textile Art by East Yorkshire Embroidery Society. Thursday 
16th May to Thursday 23rd May, 10am – 4pm (Sunday,12pm - 4pm). Free entry. 
 
Early Music Festival: Tenebrae: Spanish Glories of the Sixteenth Century directed by Nigel 
Short, Saturday 25th May at 7.30pm. Front nave: £35.00; Rear nave and side aisle: £25.00 (£23.00 
concessions/ £10.00 under 35). Visit the website for tickets, 
https://www.ncem.co.uk/events/tenebrae/.  
 


